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From the Director, Department of Transportation, and the Managing Director, Milwaukee County
Transit System, submitting an informational report regarding the temporary routing/layover changes
at Southridge Mall. (10/23/13:  Follow-up report requested.)  (INFORMATIONAL ONLY UNLESS
OTHERWISE DIRECTED BY THE COMMITTEE)
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